
Galileo’s Group June ‘13 Newsletter 

Dear Families,  

 Summer is almost here! We are gearing up for a fun-filled month of June. 
Here is a look at what is planned for the upcoming month.  Our themes for the 
month are: Wizard of Oz, Farm Fun, Summer, and Mud. We will spend each 
week reviewing the letters and colors we have already learned this year as well.  
We will be celebrating Googols birthday on June 14 at 3:30 and celebrating 
International Mud Day on June 28 at 3:30.  Please feel free to join us for these 
events! 

 We are continuing to work on filling our bucket with poms to earn a party! 
Poms can be earned by using hands for helping, using kind words, sharing, 
smiling, and being a good friend. We will continue to work on problem solving, 
and being a good friend.  You can help us reinforce this expectation at home 
by talking with your child about what it means to be a kind friend.  

Water play will begin on May 28.  We will be doing water play every 
Tuesday and Thursday morning.  Your child needs to have a towel, swimsuit, and 
appropriate shoes for water play.  Water shoes can be any shoe with a back 
strap that can be worn in the water.  Please be sure to take home bathing suits, 
and towels to be washed weekly.  

 Just a few safety reminders: Please be sure that if your child is wearing 
sandals to school that they have a back strap.  It is easy to trip and hurt yourself 
on the playground if wearing flip flops.  Also, please be sure that at pick up times 
your child remains with you while exiting the building and into the parking lots. If 
you have not already done so please send in sunscreen for your child.  We are 
only able to apply sunscreen to your child that you have brought in and have 
signed a permission slip for.  Finally, please remember to wash your child’s hands 
when dropping off in the morning.  Hand-washing is the best defense against 
the spread of germs, so we do it frequently! 

 On June 8th the Googols of Learning team will be out all night at Relay for 
Life!  Please stop by in the evening and see us and take a few laps around the 
track with your child. 

 Please be sure to let me know if you have any questions or concerns. It is 
going to be a great summer! 

Ms. Becky,  

Galileo’s Group  


